

News from Livingston County, NY

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Michelle Rees, Clerk to the Board of

Supervisors

Phone: 585-243-7040

Email: mrees@co.livingston.ny.us

Rees Hosts State of Legislative Clerks' Association

Geneseo, NY, May 29, 2018— Livingston County Clerk of the Board Michele Rees hosted 27 County Legislative Board Clerks last week at the Valley Oak Event Center & Quality Inn for the annual New York State Association of Clerks of County Legislative Boards.

This annual training event is held every May in various regions of NY State for new and established legislative clerks. Sessions this year included disaster preparation, ergonomics, meeting management, media relations, public speaking and updates from NYSAC (New York State Association of Counties). The clerks participated in a round table discussion addressing current issues in their counties and were treated to a tour of Letchworth State Park during their stay.

###